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Comments: Sweetwater Lake is too small to support the kind of activity that will occur after the development
being planned by the State.

Part of this consideration is the road to the lake, which is divided between Eagle and Garfield Counties. The
Garfield County portion of the road suffers from neglect most of the time, and even with increased use, | don't
anticipate that GarCo will up their game.

The increase in traffic on this marginal road is a safety concern, both for the actual residents of the area and for
the wildlife.

I am not against using the lake for recreation, but this footprint needs to be scaled back.



